
 
 

 

Notice for students of Semester 1 who want to join NCC 
 

 
It is hereby notified that students of first semester who want to join NCC will 

have to submit the enrollment forms at the college office on 11-01-2021 

(Monday) from 12:30pm to 2:30pm or on 14-01-2021 (Thursday) from 11am 

to 2:30pm. 

 
For guidance students may reach out to: 

 

• Prof. Jyoti Singh, Mobile: 7602437858, Email: mailightofficial@gmail.com 

 

 

Principal 

Khudiram Bose Central College 
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